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To Whom it May Concern, 

 

Voting by mail has been a secure way to provide access to elections to the maximum 

number of eligible voters. No significant voter fraud has ever occurred due to mail in 

ballot systems.  

 

The only practical reason to change to in-person voting is to exclude voters from 

casting their ballot based solely on accessibility, which is itself a fraud. 

 

I oppose any measure which would diminish access to vote by mail in Oregon. 

 

Sincerely, 

Jen Raney 


